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										Your unit address	


Your MP’s name
House of Commons
Westminster
SW1A 0AA


Dear [your MP’s name],

I’m writing to invite you to visit our Girlguiding unit, [unit name]. The girls would be so excited to learn about what it’s like to be an MP and to tell you about their experiences as girls in guiding. If you have time, there may even be the chance for you to join in with one of our activities! [Feel free to add in some brief info about what your unit has been doing].

Girlguiding is active in every part of the UK, giving girls and young women a space where they can be themselves, have fun, build brilliant friendships, gain valuable life skills and make a positive difference to their lives and their communities. We hope you can come and visit us to see for yourself.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you’d like to visit us, you can contact me on [insert your email address]. 

Yours sincerely,

[Your name]
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